
We’re heading to the beach!

All high school and college students are invited to join us on July 18, 2020 from 2-5 p.m. for the AACP 

Student Recruitment Event in Long Beach, CA.

At this exciting event, students will have the chance to meet with representatives from pharmacy 

schools nationwide, hear from current pharmacy students, win great prizes, and much more!

More information coming soon!

SAVE 
THE 
DATE!

2020 AACP STUDENT 
RECRUITMENT EVENT
Date	 Saturday, July 18, 2020

Clock 	 2-5 p.m.

Location 	 Long Beach, CA

Stay informed about this event at: 
pharmacyforme.org/studentevent2020


